
STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:  October 8, 2020      
 
RE: Administrative Hearing for 515 Bahama Street (TC2020-0029) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
Code Enforcement received a complaint February 22, 2020 regrading 
removal of a tree at 515 Bahama Street. Subsequent inspections by Code 
Enforcement and the Urban Forester documented a Mango tree was in the 
process of being removed from the rear of the property-the entire canopy 

of the tree was missing and only a tall stump remained.  
 
Verbal information collected indicated that the person who actually removed 
the canopy of the tree was not licensed and was hired by the property 
owner to remove the tree. 
 
The diameter of the tree/stump is 15.2”. 
 

 

Tree Location 

Photo dated February 2018 



 
 

Photo from Code Enforcement showing whole tree and branch debris, dated 2-22-20. 



 

Photo of whole tree after clean up dated 2-24-20. 



 
 

                                              Photo showing base of tree, view 1. 



 
 

                                            Photos showing remaining tree trunk, view 1. 



 
 

                                         Photo of remaining tree trunk, view 2.  



 
 

                                                            Close up photo of base of tree, view 1. 



 
 

                                         Close up photo of base of tree, view 2. 



 
 

                                                     Close up photo of canopy cut.  



Updated Photo Ocotber 9, 2020: 

 

 
 

Photo showing entire tree, 10-9-20.    



 
 

 

Two photos 

showing 

regrowth in 

canopy at cut 

areas. 






